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SUMMARY REPORT 
Thursday, January 6, 2022 

 

Action/Request Person Responsible 

1. Approval of Minutes 
The regular monthly Council meeting minutes of December 2, 2021 
were approved, by the Council, as printed. 
 

Recording Secretary 

2. Facilities Director – Mark Weaver 
Mr. Mark Weaver provided an update on Fenn Pest Control.  
 

Facilities Director 

3. Mutual Administration Director – Jodi Hopkins 
The Mutual Administration Director, Jodi Hopkins, was not present to 
provide comments on reports.  
 

Mutual Administration 
Director 

4. New Business – Appliance Availability 
Ms. Julie Rodgers provided an update on appliance availability. 
 

Purchasing Manager 

5. New Business – How to handle shareholder issues 
Mr. Victor Rocha and Ms. Robann Arshat presented information on how 
to handle shareholder issues. 
 

Security Services 
Director 
Member Resources & 
Assistance Liaison 
 

6. New Business – Elections 
The President of Presidents Council provided a comment on behalf of 
the Mutual Administration Director, Jodi Hopkins, who was not present 
to provide comments on elections. 
 

Mutual Administration 
Director 
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